
From: Jill Roberts <jroberts@IllinoisCourts.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, December 5, 2024 4:06 PM 
To: Elizabeth Bogie <EBogie@lakecountyil.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Grant Funds 
  
CAUTION: Do not click links, open attachments, or reply to unknown or unexpected senders.  
 
In August, you were awarded 50% of the money requested for your legal aid partnership 
help desk and then we suggested the agencies apply for the Reducing barriers to 
Meaningful Court Participation Grant. Due to conflicting timing, we have pushed back that 
grant process two months. As such, we would like to pay the remaining 50% of the money 
requested for the legal aid partners to be fully funded for one program year without 
interruption.  
  
Please complete the attached payment request form by next Friday, Dec. 13 for how to 
send them the funds of $3400. 
  
Jill E. Roberts, J.D. 
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Deputy Director 
Access to Justice Division 
Administrative Office of the Illinois Courts 
222 N. LaSalle Street, 13th Floor     
Chicago, IL 60601 
jroberts@illinoiscourts.gov   
312.793.2305 
  
 


